Up to $150,000
ROBBERY OF A USPS LETTER CARRIER

Py

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $150,000 for information leading to the arrest
and conviction of the suspects who robbed a U.S. Postal Service (USPS) letter carrier. The robbery occurred
on February 9, 2024, at approximately 1:40 p.m., near 514 Lamplighter Cir, Arlington, TX 76012.

The suspects are described as two Black males, under the age of 21, between 510" - 6'2". The first suspect
was described as wearing a black letterman jacket, with red and blue stripes on the shoulders, black shorts,
and a mask. The second suspect was wearing a white shirt, blue shorts, with a box cut hairstyle.

TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THESE SUSPECTS YOURSELF

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the:
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say "Law Enforcement”)
Reference Case No. 4248172-ROBB
All information will be kept strictly confidential.



